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“In the Light of Jesus we Love, Listen and Grow”   

Dates for your diary 

We are a Nut Free School. This includes  
Nutella spread and any spread with nuts in it.  Many Thanks. 

Christmas Mass times

Christmas Eve:
5.30pm Holy Cross
7.30pm St Wilfrid's

Christmas Day

9am Holy Cross
10.30 am St Wilfrid's

Thank you for your support and generosity.

You have:
Supported Save the Children and raised £200

Supported Menphys by buying tickets for Carols by 
Candlelight and raised £475

Bought lots of things at the craft fair and raised £800
Sent food in for the Food Bank and toys for Co-op toy 

appeal.

When times are hard for so many, this is amazing and  
shows where the kindness and generosity that we see 

in your children every day, comes from.

Reminders 
If your child is sick, please contact the school office and let Miss Priest know.

REMEMBER TO KEEP YOUR CONTACT DETAILS UP TO DATE, SHOULD WE 
NEED TO INFORM YOU OF CLOSURES DUE TO SNOW 

This has been a very busy half term but one where we can 
be thankful that things have returned to normal in school. All 
of the Christmas events that mark this time of year have 
gone ahead.
We began Advent with our lovely crib assembly which has 
seen the traveling cribs going to our families. There has 
been some beautiful reflections written in the books.
Our younger children told us the story of the nativity and 
showed us their singing talents.
FOHC organised the craft fair and we were all relieved that it 
was held in the school hall again.
And Carols by Candlelight in aid of Menphys was able to go 
ahead too. 
For me, all of these things help us to prepare for Christmas -
there is nothing like Christmas in school!

From all of the staff, we wish you a holy and 
            peaceful Christmas and say a big thank you for
             your support this term.

After School Clubs

If you put your child down for a club, you should have 
received a text. All children have been accepted to their 
requested Clubs. These are now full. If any children 
would like to go on Waiting lists please see Miss Priest in 
the office.
Clubs will commence week beginning 9th January. 
After School Wrap Around Club will take place as normal.

Back to School
Tuesday 3rd January
Half Term WC 20.2.23

Provisional dates for Parents' evening 
Tuesday 7th March (in person) 
Wednesday 8th March (on line)

Years 3-6: School dinners are £2.45. Please ensure your child's account is in credit 
when booking a meal. Thank you.




